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I strongly oppose Oregon HB2458.  Please do no harm first.  Don’t allow current 

Transgender ideology to be brainwashed on young minds.  Children are being 

pushed into this horrible ideology and the medical field, governments, and media are 

wrongly harming these youth by not giving them proper treatment of do no harm and 

watchful waiting that has already been proven to work.  Stop harming children. Most 

of these children suffer from other mental illnesses that are not addressed because of 

the push by governments, medics and media of transgender affirming care only.  It’s 

a horrible disgusting maleficent thing to do to innocent naive children who are in need 

of real help not medical malpractice. Stop the ruinous ideology. Lies lies lies are 

being told to young people. Sex is binary and nobody is born in the wrong body. Stop 

the medical gender transitioning of kids.  

 


